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Dear Premier and  Labor Govt
 
I have just learnt that there is a new proposal to not show formal ID (licence or passport) for
voting at elections. I cant imagine why anyone would want to change the existing laws in this
way. Our constitution and laws are based on the right to guard integrity and honesty so we can
live ina  true democracy
There is too many situations of fraud all over the world and those with malicious intent could
easily bribe others, some would manipulate the ystem in their  favour and the whole election
vote would be unreliable and therefore invalid
 
I cant imagine anyone giving this a go ahead. I think it has been presented quietly to outwit
voters and to catch them off guard
Please return to the same safeguards of formal ID and don’t compromise our right to havean
honest voting system
 
Gail Petherick

 Condon Qld 4815
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